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To Our Valued Supply Partners, 
 
JLG has developed a new process for managing our Weekly PO Change Requests that we had been sending via 
Jaggaer on Monday mornings. We understand that the current process has been a pain point and have worked 
with some of our supply partners to develop a revised process that will bring more stability to orders in 
Jaggaer as well as time savings for you. The main benefits of this new process are: 
 

1) All weekly requested changes are emailed via spreadsheet, saving you time from locating and researching each 
individual change in Jaggaer (this should also make it easier for you to submit to your team for internal review as 
well) 

2) Purchase orders will not change in Jaggaer until you approve them via the spreadsheet 
3) Changes that are not approved will not change the purchase order and you will not need to counter any change 

that you cannot support 
4) EDI 860s will only come for changes that have been approved. 

 
You will receive a workbook every Monday morning that lists the changes and the email will look like this. All 
we ask is that you open the work book, provide our responses in the appropriate columns, and save the 
workbook without renaming it. Then return it by each Thursday by 5 pm EST to pochangerequests@jlg.com 
without changing the subject name and we will update the purchase orders via automatic process. Change 
responses received after this time will not be processed. 
 

 
 
We have been using this process with some suppliers already and the benefits have been instantly seen. 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to your supply chain solutions buyer. 
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